
Thank you for a great start to the dance year! We hope your dancer is having fun and we 
look forward to a great year ahead! 


Important Dates: 


October 1st-10th— Tuition is due! Tuition will be automatically drafted out of accounts 
on October 1st. Please be on the lookout for your statement of account email from 
tdcdwo@yahoo.com (Mandeville studio) or stdsdwo@yahoo.com (Meraux Studio). If you have not 
done so already, please make sure you complete the information on credit card authorization form. 
Should you need the activation email, or a password reset email, please call/text Brad at 985.237.2377 
or email him at the above email address. 

October 14-October 17th- Pink Week! October is Breast Cancer Awareness month...this week we 
will celebrate all those affected, as we honor and remember family and friends! Please wear pink to 
classes to show your support! 

October 24 (Thurs) - Oct 30th (Wed)- Halloween Parties! Parties will be held the last 30 
minutes of class. Costumes and Halloween attire may be worn and encouraged!!! **Parties are only 
held in main classes- Ages 2-6: Ballet/ Tap combo classes; Ages 7 & Up- Jazz classes. While all classes 
may have small celebrations, you only have to bring the goodies you signed for to the main class party. 
Please see your teacher and class sign-up sheets for snack suggestions so items are not duplicated! 
Thanks for your generosity! 


Reminders: 

We are still accepting registrations!!! **Promo!!!** We would love for you to 
recommend us to your friends- if you refer a new student who registers, you both 
receive a $20 credit on your account!!! We appreciate your help- your recommendations 
mean so much to us!!! 


Join our adult class in Mandeville!  Any moms, aunts, friends, etc. that would like a night out for 
fun and exercise- no dance experience necessary!!!  We would love for you to come try it out for FREE!  
Mandeville Studio- Wednesdays 6:45-7:45- Join us! 

**We have openings in all of our classes... As always, you may try out any class before signing up. 
Bring a friend to try the class for free!!!! Please email us with any questions about adding classes! 

We appreciate your patience as we work out all the glitches of class schedules, faculty assistants, 
etc....Some students are registered in classes on a trial basis...please remember the final decision is up 
to the teachers, as we do have the students best interest in mind. Thank you for your understanding 
with some class time changes! 

We have a texting feature that we will be using throughout the year!!! Please make sure you 
are subscribed in your account to receive reminders from the studio! The studio text number is 
504.370.2242 (Meraux) & 985.241.7868 (Mandeville). When you receive our first text, please save it in 
your phone for future texts. You will not be able to respond to the studio texts as it is through our 
accounting system so please email us if you have any questions! 

Studio Website: thibodeauxdance.net


 
We thank you so much for choosing us as your dance family!!! We are looking to a great 
year together! 

http://thibodeauxdance.net

